
                                                                                      MINUTES 

                                                                                   March 1, 2021 

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith, Tom Shuttlesworth and Attorney Joe 

Kerwin .  Also in attendance were  James Drum and Larry Hoke.  Minutes from the previous meeting and 

Treasurers report were approved. Meeting was held under the Covid-19 Emergency declared by 

Governor Wolf. 

Correspondence received: Reviewed the Resolutions document for the Pennsylvania Emergency  

Services . Reviewed the Costars contract approval for road salt August 2021 to July 2022. 

Reviewed the Comcast new communications line that was installed on 2/27/2021. A meeting was held 

on 2/19/2021 to discuss the installation of the new sewer line for the PA Armory. Next meeting is 

scheduled for 3/5/2021. A final work order has been approved and completed to install a street light by 

PPL.  Motion to approve by Harold Smith and second by Tom  Shuttlesworth   to pay the American Rock 

Salt invoice for $1,630.88. A letter of Ordinance violation was sent to the property of 141 Pearl  Street 

for discarding snow onto the Township Street after it was plowed. 

Being no further business, motion by Harold Smith to adjourn, second by Tom Shuttlesworth. 

 

 


